June 1, 1989

Georgia Institute of Technology

ATTN: Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center

900 Atlantic Drive, N. W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30332-0425

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY EXAM REPORT - 50-160/0L-89-01

On April 27 - 28, 1989, the NRC administered examinations to employees of your
facility who had applied for licenses to operate your Georgia Tech Research
Reactor. At the conclusion of the examination, the examination questions and
preliminary findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the encliosed report.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, @ copy of this
letter and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this examination, please contact us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by T. A. Peebles)

Thomas A. Peebles, Chief
Operations Brarnch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosures:

1. Report Details

2. Examination and Answer Key (RO)
3. Facility Comments
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Dr. T. E. Stelson, Vice President
for Research
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